
“EATING AWAY FROM HOME”
NEW ZEALAND FOOD HISTORY SYMPOSIUM
Greytown, Wairarapa, November 27th and 28th, 2010

Registration is invited for the 2010 New Zealand Symposium for Food History, a meeting devoted to 
the discussion of New Zealand’s culinary heritage, and open to those with an interest in food history, 
food production or literature.
The theme of the 2005 Symposium is “Eating Away From Home”, encompassing all forms of non-
domestic eating; eating at picnics, restaurants, hotels, boarding school, pie carts etc etc.
The Symposium will be held at the old Tinui Hotel, now relocated as “Kowhiti” in Jellicoe St, Greytown. 
Free papers are requested from those with research or interesting stories relating to the food of New 
Zealand. Papers relating to the theme, or local Wairarapa food heritage would be especially welcome.

Registration enquiries: mckee.da@xtra.co.nz. Free papers duncan.galletly@live.com.
Web site www.nzfoodhistory.org.nz
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